
A Letter From Dr. Colette Yori Tobia 

 

To My Dear Patients, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the trust and confidence 
you have placed in me to take care of your podiatric needs over the past 6 
years.  I have made so many special personal connections and am grateful for 
all your support and kindness throughout the years.  It is with mixed 
emotions that I am announcing my departure from Personal Podiatry 
Associates, PA effective February 7, 2024. 

As much as I will miss everyone in Florida, the future is bright as I have 
accepted a wonderful job opportunity in Erie, Pennsylvania where I will be 
teaching at the LECOM School of Podiatric Medicine and practicing Podiatry 
with the Medical Associates of Erie. I will be returning to my roots in 
Pennsylvania where I have a lot of family ties and where I know my boys will 
love growing up with many cousins and lots of outdoor adventures. 

It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve this community and to be in 
partnership with my good friend, Dr. Nicole Rodriguez.  I will be leaving 
behind an amazing team who I know will continue to provide the best care 
for you, your family, and your friends.  I can assure you that Dr. Rodriguez will 
continue to provide you with the gentle, friendly, and high-quality care that 
we have standardized in this practice. 

Thank you for letting me be part of you and your family’s lives. I have 
sincerely enjoyed serving you and I have valued our relationships greatly. I 
wish you all the very best. 

With sincere thanks, 

Colette E. Yori Tobia, DPM 


